
 

ST. SUSANNA ATHLETIC BOOTERS: LEADING YOUNG PEOPLE TO CHRIST

 
August Athletic Booster Meeting 

Date: August 10th, 2020 
Time: 7:00  pm 

Location: Booster Pavilion  
 

Attendance: Erin Spidare, Paula Schafer,  Angela Bensman, Jeremy Lenihan, , Dana Clendenin, Erin Day, 
Carolyn Lenz, Kathy Maritato,  Katy Osborn, Robin Sander; Mike Melchers; Erin Hinkle, Kevin Long; Stephanie 
Moman; Mike Sauer; Leigh Mahoney;  

General Meeting 

Opening Prayer: Paula 

General Updates: (Dana) 

 Golf Outing Registration Open 
 Monitoring guidance from state and league on return to play  

Treasurer Report: (Carolyn) 

  Holding billing remaining balance for football until 9/15 due to season start pushed back 

Fall Sports  

Cheer: (Robin) 

 Cheer camp held on Titan field and at pavilion; went well. Consider doing at school again next season. 
 Sent COVID guidelines to families 
 Practices will take place outdoors and socially distanced 

Football (Jeremy): 

  Supervised conditioning has started for reserve and varsity teams 
 COVID precautions in place 
 Temp checks upon arrival 
 Season delayed until mid-September at this point 
 Weekly league meetings have been taking place every Tuesday 
 Mason allowing us to use their fields for practices 

Girls Volleyball: (Erin S./Erin H.) 

 Teams have been formed 
 Practices have started 
 COVID precautions sent out to families 
 League guidelines sent out to families 
 At least 2 gym monitors needed from each team; will be trained 
 No tournaments this season 
 Ref fee checks being sent to B and C team coaches  
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Golf: (Bill V. via email) 

 A/B team fees have been collected 
 A/B team practices have started 
 C team practices will begin soon 
 COVID precautions and guidelines sent to families 

Winter Sports  

Boys Basketball: (Mike S., Tim E.) 

 Open basketball registration by end of August 
 Consider $10 payment at time of registration and bill balance at later date once more details are known 

about the season 
 Coordinators to evaluate fees 
 No issues to report from varsity or youth 

Girls Basketball: (Paula, Kevin, Stephanie) 

 no issues to report  

Spring Sports 

Boys Volleyball (Erin D.)  

 

Track (Mike M.) 

 
Uniforms: (Leigh M.) 

 Volleyball sizing events went well 
 Youth volleyball uniforms received and sorted 
 Youth t-shirts arrived and will be placed in gym closet for coaches 
 Need 6 weeks lead time for additional uniform orders if needed for girls b-ball 
 Can address if need to order additional 5th grade uniforms if hold sizing event for bball 
 Need position shadows for this year since Leigh and Kathy in final year 

 

Concessions: (Dana) 

  No indoor concessions for fall sports 
 Football outdoor concession TBD; maybe drinks only 

Dance: (Katy O.) 

 Katy Osborn will be new co-coordinator for 2020-21 season 
 Modifying program details and will send out information to parents 
 Open registration later this month 

Closing for General Meeting 
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Board Session:  

 Emailed COVID precautions to parish and school administration 
 Girls V-ball practices started today 
 Coaches have key cards this season in order to better control access and have doors lock after games 

begin for COVID precautions 
 Gym Monitor training 
 Games at Sports express Sunday of festival weekend 
 Some v-ball venues only allow 1 adult per child; league will post facilities and parents should be aware 
 4 thermometers ordered and in use for practice screening and will be conducted prior to entering for 

games for spectators 
 Last year time line for b-ball 9/23 to 10/15 submit teams to league 
 B-ball Practices started 11/2; 
 Open bball and dance registration around 8/24/20 
 Dana to attend any upcoming league meetings 
 Position postings: Uniform coordinator shadow; Football coordinator (3rd); 

 

Closing Prayer 


